
Dear Parents and Caregivers 

We are warming up for the Spelling Bee to be held at 
Mundaring Primary School tomorrow morning at 9:30am.  
If parents are interested they can attend to watch their 
children in action.  The competition involves students 
from all of the Hills Schools.  All of the students from 
each age group are up on a stage spelling words for the 
whole audience; not an easy task for the best of us. 
  
Tomorrow night we have representatives from Camp Australia coming to 
present an information session for all interested parents about afterschool 
care that will be operating from next term at Sawyers Valley PS.  If you are 
or think you could be interested in tapping into this valuable resource please 
try to be there.  The session will be held in the library starting at 6:30pm. 
  
We will have a number of visitors to the School on Friday; teachers from 
Helena Valley will be here to observe and talk with our teachers as they 
work through part of the morning.  The whole idea is to share ideas and 
have the opportunity to see how others do their job.  Then staff from 
Sawyers will visit the teachers at Helena Valley on Tuesday 7th June to 
return the favour.  This does mean that there is a School Development Day 
scheduled for us on Tuesday the 7th June and students can have an extra-
long weekend. 
  
Last Thursday we had a visit from two representatives from the Office of 
Early Childhood to ensure that we are working towards achievement of the 
National Quality Standards (NQS). The National Quality Standard (NQS) is a 
key aspect of the National Quality Framework (NQF). The NQS consists of 
seven quality areas, each containing standards and elements, that children's 
education and care services are assessed and rated against. The ladies 
were very impressed with the standards that we achieve here and were very 
positive about the way we are embedding the requirements in our practice.  
Whilst the NQS really only applies to students from kindergarten to year two, 
we have demonstrated that elements for good practice occur throughout the 
School. I would like to take the opportunity to thank the staff for their 
wonderful efforts and commitment to setting high standards for the School. 
  
Last Friday we had a wonderful morning with a large number of parents 
joining students and teachers for a Walk Safe to School and healthy brekky.  
I would like to thank the parents and teachers who jumped in to help on the 
morning.  It was a wonderful way for parents, teachers and students to meet 
in a different, more social way that helps to build positive relationships. The 
whole event was a huge success and I had a number of parents and staff  
come to me after asking when we were going to do something similar again. 
 
David Sawers 
Principal 
 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 
Sawyers Valley Primary School aims to create and foster an 
environment where students become independent learners, 
enabling them to take responsible control of their lives and 
contribute meaningfully to society. 
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Friday 10 June 
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Honour Certificate Assembly  



 

Winter Fixtures Round 1 – Last Friday 
 

If we weren’t already proud enough of all the senior students, their efforts last Friday 
showed yet again what terrific students we have here at Sawyers Valley. Our learning 
hockey team played against some very experienced regular hockey players such that 
the game resembled the Hockeyroos playing against a team who are still learning to 
play. However, our players never gave up and used the game to learn lots more about 
the strategies and intricacies of hockey.  
 
The football players came up against some tireless defence from Gidgegannup players 
but continued to persevere and attempted to get the ball through the goals. Imogen 
Willox played like a professional AFL player and Tyler Levett scored a fantastic goal 
for our school.  
 
The older girls played netball against a very experienced Gidgegannup side and went 
down by only 8 goals – every girl on the team playing as hard and as well as they 
could. The second netball team played girls that were taller than the teachers! 
Although the score was a little one-sided in Gidgegannup’s favour, if you were 
watching them right up to the final whistle, you would have thought there was only one 
or two points in it as every single player was trying so hard.  
 
It struck me once again how much the children learn from these experiences and not 
just about the skills involved in the particular sports. I have copied and pasted a 
paragraph about resilience which every one of our students displayed on the bus 
returning to school and discussing the scores. 
 
“Resilience refers to a child’s ability to overcome or bounce back from anything that 
they find challenging. As such, resilience shares a close relationship with mental 
health because being able to bounce back from challenges or adversity is a significant 
protective factor that supports children’s mental health.” 
 
We play winter fixtures again this Friday and the children have already bounced back 
from their losses and are ready and raring to play again. Take a bow Sawyers kids – 
you did yourselves, your parents and your school proud last Friday and we are looking 
forward to seeing you all learn and grow again this week against Wooroloo/Wundowie 
here at our school.  

Games start at approximately 12.50pm – spectators very welcome! 

 

 

 

 

 



Sawyers Valley Family Playgroup 
 

 

 

 

This Thursday, staff from approx 15 Bunnings stores will be at the school building an amazing 
playground for our little Playgroup kids. 

We are so very lucky and extremely grateful that Bunnings is taking the time to come up to our 
school and help us. 

We have also spent the weekend painting the white toilet block blue in preparation for Thursday – a 
    big thanks to Dulux for donating the paint!!! 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Fundraising for the Frog Bog. 
A big thank you to those people who purchased bulbs this year. 
We raised $194.40 (our 30%)  from an order total of $648.00 worth of bulbs. 
This money will go towards purchasing any items we need for the “Frog Bog”. 
Again, thank you for your ongoing support and I hope your bulb display is wonderful. 
 
Frog Bog 
The wonderful Bunnings people are coming to carry out some work for the playgroup 
and as such we have made the decision to move our frog bog site. This will actually be 
better for the frogs as our new site will be much quieter and better sheltered from the 
hot summer sun. 
It is to be located between the Library and the undercover area so we have some work 
to do. 
With Ms Murphy’s help, we have applied for a grant to help out a bit more with the 
purchase of extra items needed. 
The garden club meets every Tuesday and I will assist them to rethink how we can 
make the most of the new site, take photos of the progress and keep the community 
up to date through the newsletter. 
Mrs Kent 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday June the 5th 2016 

 

The school has received an allocation of understory plants from the Mundaring Shire that are 
suitable for planting in the area below the school boundary, around the seasonal pond area.  
Big thank you to Emily Stanton-Clements for organizing this!  
Since this Sunday is Earth Day, we felt it was the perfect time to start our planting!  
If you can spare a few hours on Sunday morning and feel like doing your bit for the local 
environment, then come and join us!  
Bring your garden gloves, a watering can and spade.   
Meet us in the Natureplay Zone at 10am.   
Children are of course most welcome!  
We would really appreciate your help!  
¢ƘŀƴƪǎΣ 5ŀƴƛŜƭƭŜ aǳǊǇƘȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ bwa ǘŜŀƳ 
 
 

Our outdoor classroom is coming to life!  
The holes are in!  Big thanks to Mo and Jo Brown for helping us with this job!  Your can-do 
attitude and expertise was greatly appreciated!  Now, Kyle our friendly Chippie can get on 
with his craft and install our beautiful and unique outdoor classroom construction.  It is 
happening this week!  Feel free to pop down to the Nature-play area to see the progress…  
We cannot wait to share the finished product with the students and the school community! 
Keep an eye out for the new swing set too!  
Thanks, Danielle Murphy and the NRM team 

 
 

 

Chidlow PS  

World Environment Day  

Sustainability Expo ï Friday June 3 rd . 
Big congratulations to the students chosen to attend this special event.  It is the first time that 
Chidlow Primary School have extended an invite to our school to allow selected students to 
attend their event.  We are very lucky and will be able to share in some 
fabulous activities.  Please make sure that your permission forms are returned 
by Thursday at the latest.   
Thanks, Danielle Murphy  



Playgroup outdoor zone works 

Laura Mead, Alison Grassick and the other playgroup Mums have been working hard behind 
the scenes to coordinate some donations from Bunning’s stores to improve our playgroup 
outside play area.  This Thursday we will welcome many red shirts into our school to install an 
amazing play area for our littlest community members, our playgroup children.  Perth’s 15 
Bunnings stores have come together to each provide an aspect of the play area zone including 
a sandpit, bench seats, painted mural, chalkboards, slide and climbing frame, planting, a thong
-a-phone and a mini race track amongst many other things!  
Our little school cannot believe its luck and we are so looking forward to seeing the children 
enjoy this area! 
Well done Laura Mead and Alison Grassick for being the driving force 
behind this incredible development!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Just a little reminder that we LOVE to recycle your old batteries at our school!  EMRC are 
driving this initiative and the school can win prizes if we exceed our recycling targets… 
Please send in old batteries with your children and they will place them in our recycling 
containers in their classroom.  The student green team collect the batteries each week, weigh 
each container and record our progress with this important work.   
Please support us by sending in your dead domestic batteries!   
Batteries DO NOT belong in landfill!  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A record has been broken!!!!!!!!!!! 
 

 All our cake donators should be very proud of themselves; we have had the highest cake sale takings 
in Lightning Carnival history. Thanks to all who donated cakes, slices and even pumpkin 

soup too. 
A special thank you to our volunteers who helped make over 150 rolls for the competitors. 

We just couldn’t have done it without you. The organiser of the day commented on how 

organised and efficient we were. 

 

 

Popcorn Friday 
We aren’t sure how Popcorn Friday went. We sold around 50 bags, but many of the children weren’t happy that the 

popcorn wasn’t flavoured.  We may revisit this again next term.  If you have any other ideas of treats we could sell at 

recess please let us know either on our Facebook page or email at svpspc@gmail.com. 

 

 

 
Next P&C Meeting 

The next P & C Meeting will be held Wednesday 8
th

 June at 12pm in the Parent Hub aka playgroup. 

There has also been a lot of chatter around the school about providing lunch options to the students. If 

anyone is interested staying after the meeting, we would like discuss possible ideas you have. 

 

 

P&C News  

 

P & C Contact Info 
We can be contacted via the new Sawyers Valley Primary 

School P&C Facebook page, by email at svpspc@gmail.com, or in person at school.  
Feel free to contact us at anytime. 

mailto:svpspc@gmail.com


 

CONTRIBUTIONS 
 
Out of our 112 families only 52 have paid the contributions.  
As we are nearly half way through the school year please help us fund your child’s 
learning experience.   
 

 

ß A voluntary contribution of $50 per student  
ß Chaplain Voluntary Contribution $10 
ß Kindy and Pre Primary $25 Art/Craft 

 
Payments  at the office by cheque, cash or direct deposit to our Bendigo Bank Account. 

 

Account Name: Sawyers Valley Primary School 
BSB: 633-000 

Account Number: 150617231 
 

 Please ensure you put: 
§ child’s name in the reference/description area  
§ What the payment is for 
 

You are more than welcome to make payments in installments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sushi 
It appears that the Sushi trial has been a success. As long as our orders stay over 25, every 

Monday will be Sushi Day.  We understand there has been a few teething problems with their 

ordering system, but overall it worked very well and many students were enjoying the yummy 

sushi.  Just remember to confirm your order to make sure it is received, and payments can 

also be made by credit card for small orders or you can add 

credit to your account for multiple orders. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


